
 

 
 
 

 
Library Staff update March 2023 

 
Dear Member, 
 
The HSU Library Staff Industrial Committee officially launched in February 2023.   
 
This Committee is member-led and made up of committed HSU activists advocating for 
improved pay and conditions.   
 
The Committee has endorsed the HSU Industrial Advisory Committee Terms of 
Reference, which provide the governance for the Committees. Most importantly, the 
Committee will not meet without a quorum of 5 and at least one attending Committee 
member from a regional area.   
 
The Committee endorsed a quarterly schedule of meetings. The next meeting is in May 
to begin the substantive work. Also on the agenda will be nomination and elections of 
leadership positions. We are currently seeking nominations for the below positions:   
 

• Chairperson  
 

• Deputy Chairperson  
 

• Secretary  
 

• Deputy Secretary  
 
We are asking all Librarian staff who are interested in joining the Committee to send an 
expression of interest to blake.adair-roberts@hsu.asn.au.  
 
The Committee is open to financial HSU members who want to have a say!  
 
Join your Union: https://www.hsu.asn.au/join. 
 
In unity, 
 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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